
 
 

General Education Subcommittee – 2024-2025 
 

Subcommittee Members: 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair, College of Arts and Sciences 
Harold Briggs, School of Social Work 
Jonathan Evans, College of Arts and Sciences  
Susan Sanchez, College of Veterinary Medicine 
David Spooner, College of Environment and Design, absent, sent votes prior to meeting 
William Vencill, Ex-Officio 
 
Attendees: 
Katie Burr, Office of Instruction 
Fiona Liken, Office of the Registrar 
Brooke Daniel, Office of the Registrar 
Crystal Graham, Office of the Registrar 
Hannah Sikes, Office of the Registrar 
 
 
The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on 
September 23, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. in 315 New College. 
 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes of the July 29, 2024, General Education 
Subcommittee meeting.   
 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the following course from the School of Ecology to 
be added to list of courses approved to satisfy Area III, Quantitative Reasoning, of the General 
Education Core Curriculum:  
 

ECOL 2550, Introduction to Ecological Data Science  
 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the following course from the College of Engineering 
to be added to list of courses approved to satisfy Area III, Quantitative Reasoning, of the 
General Education Core Curriculum:  

  
ECSE 2170-2170L, Fundamentals of Circuit Analysis  

 
The subcommittee considered the following course from the School of Ecology to be added to 
list of courses approved to satisfy Area II, Life Sciences, of the General Education Core 
Curriculum. They did not reach a decision, and it will be reconsidered at the next meeting.  
 

ECOL 2000, Our Planet: Ecological Basis of Life and Death 
 

 



 
 

 

The General Education subcommittee discussed next steps for the proposed revisions of 
undergraduate education at the University of Georgia. The discussion included a review of the 
campus fora, held on September 16, 2024, and September 19, 2024, where the proposed 
revisions to undergraduate education were presented to students, faculty, and staff. The 
subcommittee discussed where 18 credit hours of the Area VI courses will appear in the revised 
general education. It was determined that 78 credit hours includes 18 credit hours of major 
related courses (formerly Area VI courses) and 60 hours of major required courses. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:18 a.m. 

 

Rodney Mauricio, Ph.D., Chair 
General Education Subcommittee  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


